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*
St.Mary’s School *

... where every child shines!




Point Program
The St. Mary’s fundraising committee is requesting the help of all parents during the school year.  Fundraising is one of the 3 sources that fund the school’s budget.  The other two funding sources are your tuition and the parish contribution.  The money raised through our fundraising efforts directly affects the cost of tuition.  For continued success with our students, St. Mary’s needs your help and ideas.
In order to distribute the workload among all parents, a point system has been established.  Each family is required to work (16) point’s worth of fundraising activity.  This activity is not limited to you, the parent.  For some fundraisers we would like the children to contribute as well.  Some events in which the children could participate include family dinners and bake/plant sale.
The Auction, Bazaar, Carnival and *Bingo are mandatory events, and it is a requirement that all families work their share.  These events contribute a great deal of money to the school and require the most help.  Each of these mandatory events, with the exception of Bingo, will be valued at (2) points per event.  All other fundraisers held throughout the school year will be valued at (1) point per event.

(*)Bingo points require a full school year of participation, not one night.  Each night of working Bingo is valued at (1) point per night.  We anticipate you will work Bingo approx. (8) times per year.

Several additional ways to accrue points during the year are as follows:

Join the Fundraising Committee-Attend (approx 10) monthly meetings 80% of the time and receive (2) points

Chair/Co-chair a Mandatory event-All additional points will be waived for the year with the exception of working Bingo

Chair a Mandatory event sub-committee-Receive double (4) points, i.e. Bake table or kitchen during Bazaar= (4) points

Chair a Non-mandatory event-receive (2) points

You may choose to “opt out” of the fundraising efforts by paying a fee that is determined by dividing the number of families into our projected goal for the year.  By paying this fee, you are exempt from working any fundraising events for one calendar school year.

In the event you are unable to work a previously agreed upon event, you may have an option of working another event to make up the missed points if there is an open position to fill.  You may try to switch a shift with another family, or you may get someone to work your shift for you.  There is a $100 fee per point missed.  NOTE:  Mandatory events cannot be made up if they are missed.
We will have an “Event Form” for you to fill out at our September parent meeting.  Each event will have a set number of openings, so plan some alternate functions if your choices have been filled

Thank you from the St. Mary’s Fundraising Committee

